
Pupil Bulletin (Week A) 
Saint Bede’s Catholic High School 

PRAYER THEME:   

'Laudato Si' - Stewardship - Week 1 of Ordinary Time Cycle   

PRAYER  

 

 

 

CHAPLAINCY 

Monday  
- 
 
Tuesday                       
RESPECT Ambassadors - Diana Award Training Day at      
Highfield Academy          
SVP Group - No Meeting today - Chaplain is out of school 
 
Wednesday  
- 
 
Thursday  
St. Aelred of Rievaulx                       
Bede's Green Team meeting in the BEC from 12.30 - 1.00pm 
 
Friday  
St. Kentigern 
RESPECT Ambassadors to meet in Chapel 12.30- 1.05pm 

CHAPLAINCY NOTICES 

 

9th January 2023 

Lord God, giver of life and source of freedom, we know that 
all we have received is from your hand. Gracious and loving 
God, You call us to be stewards of Your abundance, the  
caretakers of all you have entrusted to us. Help us to always 
use Your gifts wisely and teach us to share them generously 
with all our brothers and sisters. Grant this prayer through 
Christ, Our Lord, Amen. 

 Morning Prayers in Chapel are suspended this week. owing to 
the BEDE'S GREEN TEAM - LAUDATO SI (Sustainability)  
Assemblies taking place all week 
 
RESPECT AMBASSADORS - Diana Award  National Training Day 
Highfield Leadership Academy. 
 
Congratulations to the following pupils who have successfully 
completed the Diana Award Anti-Bullying Program at Highfield 
Academy on 10th January:  Bridget Boylan, Hettie Bridgeman, 
Bella Callaghan, Alfie Dowle, Darcey Ellis  Sarah Freeman, 
Thomas Myerscough, Abigail Threlfall and Alice Walsh. 



Word of the Week Agoraphobia 
 
ag/o/ra/pho/bi/a 
 
ag-er-uh-foh-bi-a 
 
Extreme or irrational fear of open or crowded spaces. 

Year 10 & Year 11 

Wednesday  

GCSE English Literature visit to ‘An Inspector Calls’  
(12pm, Lowry Theatre, Salford)    

 

Numeracy Challenge 17 

To enter the Numeracy Challenge complete the weekly test that is set on Firefly 

Year Notices 

Brian is 7 years older than Alana 

Catherine is twice as old as Brian 

The sum of their ages is 77 

How much older than Alana is Catherine? 



Clubs and Activities Lunchtime Activities 

Monday 

D of E drop in (Room 17 ) 

Numbers Up Club - all welcome (Room 11 )  

Drama Yr 10 catch up / homework and rehearsal (Hall)  

Singers (Music Room) 

RE revision (Room 23) 

English revision (Room 5) 
  

Tuesday 

Ukulele (Music Room) 

Year 7 Homework Club with Miss P Wright and Miss Etheridge (Room 1)  

English revision (Room 5) 
  

Wednesday 

History revision (Room 17) 

Creative Writing Club (Room 2) 

Geography Club  (Room 16)   

Singers (Music Room)  

Dance club - all years (Hall) 

English revision (Room 5) 
  

Thursday 

Science Club (Lab 2) 

English revision (Room 5) 
  

Friday 

English revision (Room 5) 
  

 

 

 

Afterschool Activities 

Monday 

Drama Yr 11 GCSE Component 1 rehearsal (Hall) 

Narnia rehearsals (Hall until 4.30pm) 
  

Tuesday 

Drama Yr 11 GCSE Component 1 rehearsal (Hall) 

Music Centre Band (4.00pm-4.45pm) 

RE revision (Room 23 & 24 until 4.15pm) 

English revision (Room 3 and 19) 
  

Wednesday 

History revision (Room 17) 

English revision (Room 2) 

Maths Foundation revision (Room 11)  
  

Thursday 

Narnia rehearsals (Hall until 4.30pm) 

RE revision (Room 23 & 25 until 4.15pm) 

English revision (Room 19) 



Sport Clubs Monday:  
Badminton/GCSE Intervention (Lunch Club)   
Badminton (After School)  
   
Tuesday:  
Badminton (Lunch Club)   
Indoor Athletics (Year 7/8) and Trampolining (After School) 
 
Wednesday:  
GCSE Intervention (Lunch Club) 
  
Thursday:  
Badminton (Lunch Club)  
Volleyball  (All years) (After School) 
Year 8 Football Fixture (After School) at YMCA Lytham  
  
Friday:  
Trampolining (Year 7 Only) (Lunch Club)   
Girls Indoor Cricket (All years) (After School)   
Year 11 Football Fixture (After School)  
                                   

Any lunch clubs:  No P.E Kit needed but trainers must be worn!   

Afterschool clubs and practices finish between 4.15 and 4.30pm.   

 
 
 

 

 

Mr Marsden Welcome back everyone, I hope you have all enjoyed settling back into school after 

the Christmas break. It has been great to see you all. It has been an exciting,      

nervous and sometimes emotional day for Year 11 pupils who received their Mock 

Exam results in the hall. Well done to the many of you who achieved excellent   

results and in some cases really exceeded your expectations. You now know what 

success looks like and what you need to do in the summer! For those of you who 

know you need to improve – remember that (as I said in Assembly) the most      

important thing with Mock Exams is how you react and how you learn from the 

experience. The hard work continues on Monday. Today is also the Feast of the 

Epiphany, an important day in the Catholic calendar, and it was lovely share Mass 

with some of you in the Chapel at lunchtime. One negative I have to mention - 

when I returned to the Dining Room after Mass the state some of you had left it in 

was completely unacceptable. It should not require me, or any member of staff, to 

be standing over you in order to ensure that the floor isn’t left covered with chips, 

or tables aren’t left full of plates. If the dining room is left in a similar state again 

then there will be no Fish and Chips on Friday until the situation improves, which 

would not be fair on the majority of pupils who always do the right thing. Please 

let’s be proud of our school and take responsibility for keeping it tidy. 

 Have a lovely weekend. 


